
 

  

Town Hall Meeting Reminder 

  

Are you wondering what’s happening at the Dulles Landing shopping center construction on Route 50 

and 606?  Here’s your chance to find out directly from the source.  My next quarterly Dulles Direct Town 

Hall meeting will be Monday, December 15 at 7:00pm at Mercer Middle School, 42149 Greenstone Drive 

in Stone Ridge.   

I will have two guests at the meeting:  The first will be Board of Supervisors Chairman Scott York, who 

will share some insight into commercial development throughout the County, and give a 2015 

transportation preview. 

 My other guest will be The Beatty Companies, the company that is constructing Dulles Landing.  They’ll 

be on hand to give you a comprehensive update on the project and discuss retail development in the 

Route 50 corridor.  I think it will be very valuable to hear their insight into our market. 

 Chairman York and I will be happy to take your questions and comments on all topics.  Also, we will be 

collecting food items for the Dulles South Food Pantry, so bring those along if you can to help those in 

need this holiday season.  

Loudoun County Parkway Update 

Thank you to all of those who shared your support for my position that the Board should not approve 

any new homes in Brambleton without a commitment to finish Loudoun County Parkway.  I’m pleased 

to report that a majority of the Board took that position.  Minutes before the meeting, we received a 

letter from Brambleton’s attorney stating that they would commit to constructing Loudoun County 

Parkway prior to requesting any zoning permits for their new development.  This is an important 

concession, and gives us certainty on all aspects of the project.  I’ll provide a more comprehensive 

update at the Town Hall meeting, including a discussion of the timeline. 


